Northern Midlands Council
13 Smith Street
Longford, TAS. 7301

To Whom it May Concerr

RE: NORTHERN MIDLANDS DRAFT LOCAL PROVISIONS SCHEDULE REPRESENTATION

‘Ve provide representation to the proposed Local Provision Schedule and in particular the proposed
changes to the land use zone of the Breadalbane township.

The current zoning of the area is rural resource, and the proposed change is to Agriculture. As

landowners in a predominantly residential or small acreage area we do not think this is the most
appropriate zoning for the area.

We write in support of the submission prepared by Heath Clayton, that the most suitable zoning is
rural livina.

*Me look forward to discussina this further as required and thank you for the opportunity for comment
on this.

Yours Sincerelv
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